446 JAsr 58™ St New YorRK: Ppaza 3-3720

July 27, 1987

Greetings from 446. Things have been going very
smoothly in the administration of my father's

estate. I can't beleive the support and encour-
agment I've received from everyone who knew him.

I have recently returned from the Virginia coun-
tryside, where I left father. Now I am focusing
on the final disposition of his property in New
York and the settlement of his estate.

Lenka and I are trying not to sell any of father's
collections - they are too wonderful to let go of.
We must, however, satisfy creditors and sell some-
thing. In that father was in the process of trying
to sell his magnificent shell grotto in order to
move to the country just before he died, we are
following his lead and putting the grotto on the
market,

Any ideas that you may have as how to get the grotto
a nice new home would be greatly appreciated. Feel
free to contact me at the number below any time you
wish. Be as outrageous as the grotto itself in your
ideas. Don't hesitate to consider purchasing the
grotto yourself,

Very Truly Yours,

'Spike"’
LUTHER McDONALD GREENE

(212) 753-3720



